¢ITY O

Grand Junction Public Notice
<

COLORADDO

& PLANNING F % Road Detour

The City of Grand Junction will be hiring a contractor to remove and replace the structure
carrying F 2 Road over Lewis Wash, just east of Thunder Mountain Elementary. The removal
and construction of the new structure will require a FULL CLOSURE of F % Road just east of
Thunder Mountain Elementary, between the school on the west and Allegheny Drive to the
east.

The construction is proposed to begin on November 1%t (2018), with construction completion
anticipated in April 2019. This schedule allows the contractor to access the structure when
irrigation flows are turned off.

District 51 will be providing busses for the students who normally walk from the east side of the
bridge to school. These busses will be available only during the road closure.

Please contact Kirsten Armbruster with the City of Grand Junction Public Works Department at
(970) 244-1421 with any questions or concerns regarding the detour.
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